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We are Pekerau STARs! 

Tena koe Pekerau Families, 
Another busy couple of weeks has passed us by with many great opportunities for the children, 
including the successful Middle School Market Day, the Junior School Athletics Day and Room 3’s 
Innovation celebration!
We are gearing up for our end of year achievement celebrations.  We have a new look, invitation only 
Year 6 Graduation being held at the TA Sports club next Friday 7th of December.  We have are very 
fortunate as a school to have generous sponsors who have covered the cost of new trophies for this 
event and look forward to sharing the recipients names with you at a later date!  
On Tuesday 11th of December we welcome all parents, whanau and community members to  celebrate 
the whole school’s achievements together at our Prize Giving in the hall.  

Our final day of school is Friday 14th of December, please note we are finishing at the earlier time 
of 12.00pm on this day.  While buses will be running at the usual time there will be no teachers 
available to look after the children in the afternoon so please make other arrangements for them. 
   
Nga mihi
Tania Heke
Principal 

Every Day Counts! 
In the week from the 19th -23rd of 

November the whole school attendance 
dropped to 89% (down from 91% in the 

last newsletter).
  Well done Room 14 who had the 
best attendance during this week with 

95% of the class present everyday. 

Board of Trustees Meeting
Monday 10th December 

5.30pm
IN the staffroom 

Our Grocery Raffle is looking 
amazing!!!

Thank you for all of your donations.

The tickets are available at the 
office for purchasing or taking 
home to sell to your whanau for 

$2
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We are Pekerau STARs! 

Aspiring Attitudes, Inspiring Actions

 

This week the Junior Team enjoyed competing in a range of 
athletic activities. It was fantastic to see everyone enjoying 
themselves and having a go. After morning tea, we watched each 
age group race in the 80 metre sprints. All of the races were close 
and the finalists were spurred on by the enthusiastic spectators.

We have also had Youthtown. The children are learning to do 
long jump and shot put correctly. Once the children understood 
how to land correctly they were able to have a go and jump 
further.
Not only have we been learning athletic skills, we have also been 
coming up with art activities where we can recycle everyday items 
and turn them into some type of artistic creation. We hope you 
like what they have made so far.

 

Last Day of School
Friday 14th 

December at the 
earlier time of 

12.00pm.

Please make 
arrangements for 

children to be 
collected early on 

this day as there are 
no teachers 

available in the 
afternoon.  

THE MIDDLE SCHOOL’S MARKET DAY WAS 
A HUGE SUCCESS. tHEY HAD A FANTASTIC 
TIME.
THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT

School Prize Giving 
will be on Tuesday 
11th November 2018 

at 9.30am in the hall.  


